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INVITATION  
 

We cordially invite you in the international scientific meeting, which is co-organized 

by Midwifery Department & Special Account of Research, on the subject:  

 

«Supporting international cooperation of Midwifery department (IHU) 

through the network “Midwives Moving On - MiMO»  

 

The conference will be held on Thursday & Friday, 27 & 28 of April, at OLYMPIA 

amphitheater, on Alexander Campus of Sindos. 

 
We are looking forward to honor us with your presence.  

 
 

Chair of the scientific committee  
  

Dr. Taousani Eleftheria  
     Midwifery Lecturer 

Midwifery Department, IHU 
 


